
   
 

 

 
**MEDIA ALERT** 

 

I-71 southbound interchange ramp detours to occur tonight 
This work did not occur last two nights due to rain in the area 

 

BEREA (July 8, 2016) –  The southbound exit ramp from I-71 to the Ohio Turnpike and the 

entrance ramp from the Ohio Turnpike to I-71 southbound are scheduled to be detoured tonight, 

weather permitting, between the hours of 10:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. on July 8-9.  

Originally scheduled to occur each of the previous two nights, an Ohio Department of 

Transportation District 12 contractor will be resurfacing the right shoulder, right and center lanes 

of I-71 southbound, both north and south of the Turnpike.  

Southbound travelers on I-71 planning to enter the Ohio Turnpike should follow the posted 

detour to Exit 231 A (SR 82/Royalton Road) eastbound to I-71 northbound to the Ohio Turnpike 

entrance ramp. 

Ohio Turnpike travelers exiting at Exit 161 and planning to head southbound on I-71 will be 

required to take the Exit 161 ramp to SR 42/Pearl Road and travel north on SR 42 to I-71 

southbound. 

 
### 

 

The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio.   

For more information contact:  
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-2081 ext. 1171, brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 

Amanda McFarland, PIO, ODOT District 12, 216 584-2005, D12.Public.Information@dot.ohio.gov  
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